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On Friday, February 18, State Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. visited M.S. 210 Elizabeth

Blackwell Middle School in Ozone Park, to help celebrate their Respect for All Week. During

the visit Addabbo spoke to the students about his role as an elected official, and took

questions from curious students.
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